
 

 

 
Collection of items for OCC and empty shoeboxes will be available  

beginning October 18th! 
Target age group: 7-14 year olds so the most NEEDED (new) items are: 

 

 Tools - small hammers, tape measures, multi bit screw drivers & work gloves 

 Sewing kits, blunt tip scissors, 1-2 m of Fabric & ribbon 

 Hygiene items: toothbrushes, nail clippers, soap, facecloths & combs 

 School Supplies    

 Ball pumps 

Do not include: toothpaste, liquid soaps, candy or war like items 
 

Please consider donating towards shipping costs ($10/box). Cheques are payable to  
Samaritan’s Purse & can be drop off in the basket provided at the Info Centre or you 
can make a donation online at: www.samaritanspurse.ca & click on ‘Donate’, then let 
us know of your donation so we know how many boxes we can send! Thank-you! 

All completed family boxes are to be dropped off at North Pointe Church  
Nov.16 – 22.  NOTE: Please do not bring your completed shoeboxes to SVBC. 

For more info contact the church at church@svbc.ab.ca or ph: 780.458.3777 

         GO Team ABA Missions Event! 
 

When: October 30th and 31st  

Where: Central Baptist Church 

Why: To raise money for the Bergman and Gaudio families as they are being sent off 

by the ABA to their missions field (Romania and Japan respectively). Our missions focus 

for the event is through the lens “With or Without a Passport.”  

If you have any questions regarding the event, please contact the church at 

church@svbc.ab.ca or ph: 780.458.3777 

Daylight Savings Time Ends! 
 

 
This is just a reminder that daylight savings time ends next 

week Sunday, November 1st. Please do not forget to set your  
clocks back on Saturday evening! 

http://www.samaritanspurse.ca


Missions Presentation                                     Paul & Michelle S.  
                                                 October 25 2020  
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